NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Albany City Council has scheduled a
public hearing for Monday, July 16, 2012 at a meeting beginning at 7:30p.m.,
in the City Council Chambers, 1000 San Pablo Avenue, Albany.

The public hearing has been scheduled to discuss the Fiscal Year 2012/13 &
2013/14 Operating Budgets and the Capital Improvement Plan for Fiscal Years
2012/13 - 2017/18.

A copy of each document is available for inspection at the City of Albany Finance
Department, 1000 San Pablo Avenue, Albany, CA during normal business hours.

All persons interested in the foregoing are invited to appear before the Albany
City Council on the day, at the time, and in the place above mentioned or in
written correspondence delivered to the City of Albany at, or prior to, the public
hearing.

THIS NOTICE IS GIVEN PURSUANT TO THE DIRECTION OF THE
ALBANY CITY COUNCIL.
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NICOLE ALMAGUER
CITY CLERK

Posted: City Hall, Library & Fire Department



